
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 10:28 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
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07/10/2021 

M R  steven thomson 
26 coniston ST 
wheeler heights NSW 2097 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Surfing daily at South Narrabeen is my sanity. To see whats becoming o f  this once serene, beautiful natural 
sanctuary is an abomination, not only aesthetically, resembling something from an apocalyptic Blomkamp 
film and having zero consideration for its surrounds, but mainly from a practical, functional and 
sustainability perspective, vertical seawalls ruin beaches. period, for surfers, for beachgoers and for the 
wildlife, whoever has approved this is putting a few wealthy landowners before any o f  this, whom ironically 
will have their properties devalued once this is built. who wants to live perched above a concrete 
monstrosity on a beach they can no longer use. Technically speaking the D A  should be refused simply due 
to the fact that its lacking any real detail, clearly written with a 'she'll be right' approach to be bullied 
through without adequate community and council consultation. this must be stopped before this once 
beautiful natural wonder is destroyed forever. Please let common sense and your sense o f  community 
prevail. 

2021/703928


